
      

27th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 1 Trip to Ridgeway Farm 
 

Thursday 17th October 
 

As part of this terms topic on Autumn, Year 1 will be visiting Ridgeway Farm on Thursday 
17th October.  
 
Whilst at the farm the children will be experiencing life on the farm, and taking part in lots 
of organised activities to do with the Autumn Season. 
 
We will be leaving at 9.30am children will take a picnic lunch provided by school, unless the 
school office is otherwise advised. The minibuses will return to school at approximately 
2.30pm. 
 
Children will need to wear top half school uniform with track suit bottoms, wellington boots 
a waterproof coat. Please give children any travel sickness medication before leaving, and 
send a return dosage in a named envelope for the return journey to be given to the teacher 
 
We are asking for a donation of £6.00 towards the cost of the farm entry fee.  Please 
complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 11th October.  
 
If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to see me in school. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Zinna 
Year 1 Class Teacher. 
 

 
I enclose a donation of £6.00 towards the cost of the year 1 trip to Ridgeway Farm on 

Thursday 17th October. 

 

Childs Name _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed _______________________________________ Dated _______________________ 

 


